

September 12, 2023

Safford Lions Foundation Inc PO Box 692 Safford, Arizona 85548

Dear Friends,

Thank you so much for your generous and extraordinary gift of \$1,000.00 to the American Diabetes Association® (ADA) on 08/31/2023.

Through your generosity, YOU make life better for people living with diabetes. I know if they could, they would thank you themselves. So, please accept my sincere gratitude on behalf of the more than 37 million Americans who live with diabetes.

We are more determined than ever to continue our mission to prevent and cure diabetes and to improve the lives of all people affected by diabetes.

Friends, thank you again on behalf of all of us here at the ADA for your kindness and generosity.

Sincerely,

Charles Henderson Chief Executive Officer

Venderson

P.S. If you work for a company that matches its employees' charitable gifts, please complete a request to have your gift doubled or tripled. To see if your employer has a matching gift policy, visit our website at diabetes.org/MatchingGfts. Thank you!

This acknowledgement letter verifies your charitable contribution to the American Diabetes Association. No goods or services were provided by the ADA in return for this contribution. If you have any questions regarding your donation, please call (800) 676-4065 x4270 or e-mail us at ServiceCenterCS@diabetes.org.

National Office PO Box 7023 Merrifield, VA 22116